
One Governmental Plaza, PO Box 3136, Greensboro, NC 27402-3136   336-373-CITY (2489) 

Minority and Women Business Enterprise Office   

City of Greensboro 

 

August 11, 2015 

 

TO:  Donald Saintsing, Engineering & Inspections 

 

FROM: Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: Contract 2014-17A Patton Avenue Bore & Waterline Encasement 
 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Yates Construction, Inc. to 

determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Plan.  There were no M/WBE goals established 

for the project; bidders were encouraged to make efforts to solicit and use certified M/WBEs that 

were potential a source for goods and services necessary to complete the project.   Affidavit C 

submitted with the bid indicates that Yates Construction, the lowest bidder will subcontract 30% 

of the total contract dollars to a WBE firm. 

 

Yates Construction Inc. has committed to utilizing the following firms:  

 

 

WBE 

Page & 

Associates 

 

Forsyth 

 

Bore & Jack 

 

$96,750.00 

 

30% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

 

 


